
Courtesy visit by Ambassador OKUYAMA to 
Minister of Health H.E. Dr. Feras Al Hawari 

 
On 22 December 2022, Mr. OKUYAMA Jiro, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 

paid a courtesy call on H.E. Dr. Feras Al Hawari, Minister of Health. Ambassador 
OKUYAMA discussed with Dr. Al Hawari the possibility of cooperation between of the 
two countries in the health sector.  

The Minister explained the Jordanian government’s effort to promote 
telemedicine and medical tourism to Ambassador OKUYAMA and expressed his strong 
interest in mutual exchanges through study abroad and training programs. 

 
 

 
 


